
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 

14th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Eid Parties – Monday 19th July 2021 
 
On Monday we will be holding parties around school to celebrate Eid. 
Children are invited to come to school in party clothes. No make-up, 
jewellery or heels please. 
 
The children will be provided with a special party lunch on the day.  
We cannot accept any donations of food for the parties, due to some 
of our children having severe food allergies. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Titherington 
Head of School 


